
O'DEA EARLE 

April 23, 2013 

Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road 
P.O. Box 21040 
st. John's, NL A1A 5B2 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: An Application by Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (Hydro) pursuant to Subsection 41(3) of 
the Act for approval of a capital project to install additional 230 kV transformer capacity at the 
Oxen Pond Terminal Station 

In relation to the above noted application, the Consumer Advocate wishes to advise that he does not intend 
to make any comments . 

We trust the foregoing is found to be in order. 

cc: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Attention: Mr. Geoffrey Young 

Newfoundland Power 
Attention: Mr. Gerard Hayes 

Stewart McKelvey 
Attention: Mr. Paul Coxworthy 

Poole Althouse 
Attention: Mr. Dean Porter 
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